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Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization.

I am totally against restrictions limiting sale of tobacco at gas stations and convenience stores. 
This policy will definitely affect overall sales and customer service at any gas stations and
convenience stores.  I am a non smoker, and still against these restrictions.  Needless to say, I
will be investing in standalone smoke businesses, as they will benefit.  And in addition, those
that DO smoke will just travel outside of St Paul to get their smokes/and or gas and possibly
convenience store groceries.  I am not conservative or liberal, I just want people to have a
choice.

Linda Basta Vasquez
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